Hi Ladies,

Just a update on things going on at NLCC.  I have spoken to some of the board members about the dress code and it went very well.  I will be working on a proposal for the dress code for everyone including employees to take to the Golf Chairperson.   I will add this to the January Agenda.

Tomorrow night December 21, 2010 is a Board Meeting and we will be going over the budget for 2011.  Also on the agenda is nominating new Board Members to the Board.  The meeting is scheduled to start at 6:30pm at the Club.  I encourage everyone to come and participate.  Everyone is welcome to voice their opinions.  I hope to see you all there and I wish everyone a Happy Holiday.

Thank you for your help and support,

Patty Cleary

Women’s Association President

email address:    clearypatty@yahoo.com
phone number:    860 464-8376

